[bookmark: _GoBack]Executive Council Meeting
11-12-2013
Members Present: Keyana, Mark, Hannah, Brad, Sarah
Also Present: N/A
Members Absent: Nikki, Laura, Paige
Meeting began at 6:50
Minutes from last week: approved.
Reports
	Mark: Mark spoke to the international students who have a lot of concerns regarding what was represented to them and what they received.  They have a variety of concerns and want to come again to speak to us. Hopefully in the future they will come to meetings and voice their concerns.  Discuss the order for dine. Finalize things with dine next week. We have essentially nailed down our guest list. Mark is working to get basketball tickets for everyone. Charley is covering the cost for dine. The room price was less than that we said last time. We will use half of the big ball room. The price should be about what we paid for the banquet. Thank Charley Pride. Our speaker from the forensics team backed out so we have a new speaker with internship experience.  We still require organization in the form of sitting arrangement. 
	Paige: Meeting next week at south-campus. We have more pieces on the agenda than we have initially hoped.  Do we want to have the open forum first? (Group Affirms). We want to better promote our Preston pass deal. This will mostly play a bigger role next semester. 
	Hannah: She is going to call the Kentucky building for the banquet. She thinks that the winter term scholarships are doing well, in sense that they are probably receiving a lot.
	Sarah: She emailed the committee heads because a few of them have not been sending them reports. Sarah plans on working on the budget Thursday. She was also going to look into having our tweets on our website. 
	Brad: He is still working on optimizing the office schedule. 
	Keyana: The Purple line is hurting, attendance wise. Third party services have started up and appear to be causing competition which is hurting the purple line. Consequently, they will most likely take away one of the buses.  We received an email from the outside from an organization that is attempting to gain the support of SGA’s in order to create a national youth council that will advise the President of the United States.  Some members are looking at doing a campus safety walk this fall. We think that it might be best to wait until next semester.
The Meeting ended at 7:21
